
Properties located inside the City of Hempstead having a block and lot will need to 

go through the City Hall for a new address.

City of Hempstead - 1125 Austin St - 979-826-2486

Properties located inside the City of Waller will need to go through the City Hall

for a new address.

City of Waller - 2206 Main St - 936-372-3880

To request a 9-1-1 address in the other cities (Brookshire, Katy, Prairie View,

Pattison, Town of Pine Island) and Waller County you will need to know the property

identification number (PID), sometimes referred to as an R#.  This number can be

found on tax statements from the Waller County Appraisal District.  Knowing this 

number when you apply for your 9-1-1 address will expedite the process.  You can

also visit the Waller County Appraisal District website and search for the PID if

you do not have a copy of your tax statement.

Once the request is made and the 9-1-1 address is assigned, we will notify you by email

(if provided) or U.S. Postal Service.  The Waller County Appraisal District and U.S.

Postal Service will also be notified.  It is the homeowners responsibility for notifying

others of your new address.

Requesting an Address

A 9-1-1 address is for 9-1-1 services ONLY.  

until all permits are obtained.

Your address will NOT be valid for any future construction


